October 19, 2023
Backflow Assembly Test Notification
To Owner:
This letter is to inform you of a backflow prevention assembly located at this property is required to be tested as soon as possible to prevent contamination of the potable water system.
A backflow prevention assembly is used to protect the potable water supply from contamination or pollution due to backflow. Backflow occurs when water unexpectedly flows in reverse. In our water supply system, significant pressure is maintained to enable water to flow from every tap, shower, and other plumbing fixtures. However, water pressure may decrease when a water main breaks, fire hydrants are opened, or any unexpectedly high demand on the water system occurs. A situation like this may allow contaminated water from private properties to be drawn up into the system and is called a backflow incident.
Backflow prevention assemblies are required to be installed at all cross-connections, per the International Plumbing Code and Utah Amendments and the (water system name) (ordinance number). These codes also require backflow prevention assemblies to be tested by a certified tester upon installation, after a significant repair, or at least once per year. 
The backflow prevention assembly/assemblies requiring testing:
Assembly location, type of assembly, size, serial number
Assembly location, type of assembly, size, serial number
Assembly location, type of assembly, size, serial number
Once a test has been performed, please send a copy of the test to (address) or email to (email address). Thank you, and we appreciate your understanding as we continually strive to provide the best drinking water to our customers.
Sincerely,
(Employee Name)
(Employee Position)
(Water System Name)
(Phone Number)
